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Spring-Ford Memorial Arboretum Re-Dedication Ceremony to 
Kick-Off Homecoming Weekend 

Photo/Media Opportunity 
 

ROYERSFORD, PA –The Spring-Ford Area School District cordially invites you to celebrate the re-dedication of the Spring-

Ford Memorial Arboretum at 10 a.m. on Saturday, October 18, 2014. The re-dedication is part of Spring-Ford's annual 

Homecoming Weekend.  

 

The Spring-Ford Memorial Arboretum, located behind the 9th Grade Center, was constructed in the 1970’s to honor the 

memory of district alumni and community residents. The Spring-Ford Area School Board, Western Montgomery Career 

and Technology Center students and community volunteers saw this space as an area in need of development and 

worked together to restore the garden.  

 

The project was designed and built by Western Center students, with guidance from industry experts. The plans for the 

project modernized the arboretum to make it more visually appealing and useful. Additionally, the revised plans allow 

for SFASD teachers to hold outdoor classes. The design features benches, additional trees and plantings, patio, deck, 

stream and motion activated lighting.  

 

WHEN: Saturday, October 18, 2014; 10 a.m.  

WHERE: Spring-Ford Area School District 9th Grade Center, 400 S. Lewis Rd Royersford, PA 19468  

DETAILS: Please RSVP to Diane Fern by October 7 at 610-705-6220  
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